Memorandum – Human Resources
Date:

June 23, 2010
To:

Rita Williams
From:

Rachel Wyatt
RE:

RFP #2010-966
_________________________________________________________________________


An RFP went out regarding temporary services.  The current contract is up June 30, 2010.  We received six (6) proposals from the following:  CCS, Ann Best, TEI, Action, Labor Finders and Meador.  All proposing companies met qualifying criteria and the fee schedules provided by each is outlined in the Bid attached.


It is my recommendation that we award the contract for RFP #2010—966 to Ann Best based on the proposals submitted.

